
 
 
 

 
 

Guidance Notes on the Application Process for the Brighton CAT 
Practitioner Training 2017 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Brighton Cognitive Analytic Therapy (CAT) 
Practitioner Training course commencing in September 2017.  If you wish to apply 
for a place on the course please complete the enclosed application form.  Please 
send your application to: 
 
Niki Larsen, Course Administrator, Brighton CAT Practitioner Training Course, c/o 
1st Floor, East Brighton Community Mental Health Centre, Brighton General 
Hospital, Elm Grove, Brighton BN2 3EW. 
 

Please enclose the following in addition to the application form: 
 

 A full CV 

 An account of some of your important life experiences and how 
they may have led you to seek training as a CAT Practitioner 
(word limit 600 words) 

 
The closing date for applications is 31st May 2017.  Applicants will be short-listed in 
April and interviews will be arranged from April 2017 onwards.  Applicants are 
urged to apply as soon as possible as places are limited.  Applicants will be notified 
about the outcome of their interviews once the interview process has been 
completed. 
 
Successful applicants will be expected to set up their clinical placements before 
September 2017, so that they can commence those placements straight away at 
the beginning of the course.   
 
If you have any enquiries about the application process, please do not hesitate to 
contact Niki Larsen, Course Administrator, who will either be able to answer your 
question directly or will put you in touch with Dr Robert Marx, Course Director. 
 
Telephone: 0300 304 0094 
Email: niki.larsen@sussexpartnership.nhs.uk 
 
We look forward to receiving your application.   

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                         


